
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 8th September 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As you may have seen on our social media platforms, we are holding our very first ‘Rainbow 
Raffle’ this term. We will have some amazing, brightly coloured hampers filled to the brim with 
goodies that will be available to win. The cost is £1 per ticket. To buy raffle tickets, please send 
the money into school in an envelope with your child’s name, their class and how many tickets 
you require on the front of the envelope. We will then send the tickets home with your child and 
ask that you please fill in the stub and return it to school to be entered into the draw. Please use 
the post box in main reception for both money and stubs rather than handing this into the class 
teacher. The raffle will be drawn on the 19th September and winners will be contacted to arrange 
collection.  

Good luck! 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School.  
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